
AGENDA ITEM 9v 

 
Item 9 - Question Time 

 
To the Chair of the Environmental, Development and Infrastructure Committee 
 
“What discussions did the Council have with the Kyle of Sutherland Development 
Trust over the imposition of car parking charges revealed in the budget savings at 
the Falls of Shin?” 

 

Response to Ms K Currie 

The Falls of Shin car park was legally transferred to Kyle of Sutherland Development 
Trust in 2017. However, the Council’s Asset Register was not updated at the time 
leading our Car Parking staff to believe it remained in Council ownership.  As a result 
there were no discussions with the Trust regarding car park charging.   

However, following the transfer, the Council do lease part of the car park from the 
Trust to safeguard public parking into the future and discussion will need to take 
place with the Trust regarding charging in this area.   

 

 


